
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and community,  

Next week is Classified Staff Week! Please take a moment to thank an EA, custodian, bus 
driver, secretary, cafeteria worker and all of those people who work hard behind the scenes 
to make sure our schools run safely and our students are well taken care of!  
 
Smokey Bear is visiting Lundy 1st and 4th grades Classrooms on Thursday, March 8.  We are so 
happy to have Smokey back in the building! 
 
Be on the lookout for Testing information for our Lowell Jr/Sr High School students. Information 
will be sent home and annual notification is posted on the website. 
 
Tuesday, March 7, at 9:00 am in the LHS library, there will be a guest speaker from Lane 
County government.  She will be talking about student internships and job opportunities. All 
interested juniors and seniors are encouraged to attend. 
 
Lowell High School Drama presents...Appropriate Audience Behavior - a Short Comedy by 
Ian McWethy. Showtimes are Thursday, Friday and Saturday, March 9th, 10th, and 11th, 2023, 
at 7:00pm each night in the LHS Cafetorium.  
 
 Due to the winter weather delaying progress on our baseball and softball dugouts, all 
games scheduled for the week of March 13 will be away. Our maintenance crew is hard at 
work to make sure we are back to our home field soon. 
 
Lowell SD Family Resource Collaborative wants to hear your voice! What are some ways this 
program could work to better serve your family, and others in our community? As spring and 
summer approach, we are planning for future parent classes and other opportunities, so now 
is the time to share your ideas. Please take 5 minutes to  complete this brief survey. Thank you 
for your feedback and participation, and for helping us make our program a success! 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7ksGVkl9uzsRBe8pPty0I-ZswOY3RwZYmuBS89f1Db-5Rsw/viewform

